
HB0067        SUPPORT 

Election Law - Absentee Ballots - Signature Requirements and Verification 

 

I am writing in to support HB0067.  We must have signature verification on mail-

in/absentee ballots, in order to have valid elections again.  Currently voter 

confidence in our elections is very low.  We need to re-establish confidence in our 

elections again and in order to do that, chain of custody measures and signature 

verification need to be part of the process.  Thank you. 

 

Peggy Williams 

Severna Park 

D31 

 


